
  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

24th May 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We have been given a very exciting opportunity to attend the Royal International Air Tattoo on Friday 14th 
July. Year 2 are being invited to attend as they have worked incredibly hard over this year and when 
completing their SATs. Tickets have been given to the school as a complimentary gift and therefore, we will 
only be asking for contributions towards the coach for this incredible trip. 
 
We will be travelling by coach, leaving at 9am and returning to school by 3pm we will inform you by text if 
they run early/late returning.  Your child will need: 
 

• To be in school for normal time. 
 

• To wear school uniform and sensible shoes for walking. Suncream and a sun hat is also 
recommended. 

 

• Bring a packed lunch, healthy snack and a bottle of water. 
 

The cost of this trip is £5.78 per child and this covers the cost of the coach only and payment should be 
made via Parent Pay. Deadline for payment is 9th July 2023. Consent to travel and attend this trip is being 
collated via the ParentPay payment item. Therefore, please ensure you complete ALL consent and any 
additional information. 
 
If you are available to help us on the day of the trip please could you let us know by either emailing 
admin@thecroft.swindon.sch.uk or speaking directly to your class teacher.  
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
The Year 2 Team 
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